EMA DIRECTOR’S REPORT
February 2021

Monitored storm February 1-2, road closures, tree damages, power outages and
any additional problems- freezing rain/ice. Also monitored a possible ice storm on
February 18-20 which began in southern states a few days earlier.

Updated emergency evacuation agreement between Sunshine Cove Day Care
(formerly Wee Care Day Care) and Spruce Head Community Church.

Attended remotely 2- Knox County EMA Directors meeting.

Attended remotely, CDC briefing on vaccine availability and distribution of
vaccines in future. 65 yr old group to begin vaccinations after 2/3 of 75+ age
group is completed. Expecting to start those vaccinations the first/second week of
March.

Monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community Church
Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at the
Library/ Keag Shelter.

Attended Budget review meeting with Selectboard.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty N. Thomas
EMA Director
So. Thomaston, ME



